## Media Release

15 March 2022

## For Immediate Release



## **Outstanding Service Award**

At the March meeting of Council former Councillor Russell Campbell was presented with an Outstanding service award in recognition of his 26 years of service to Carrathool Shire.

Council would like to take this opportunity to thank Russell for his time in Office starting as a Councillor in 1995 and serving as Deputy Mayor from 2004 to 2009.



Russell Campbell pictured with Mayor Cr Darryl Jardine, Deputy Mayor Cr Bev Furner and his family at the presentation, 15 March 2022.

Rick Warren

**End Release**